
MONOGRAPHS 1VOS. 2 AND 3 IN THE WORKS 

Two monographs are being prepared for publication: Monograph No. 2 -
MATHEMATICS TEACHING: The Site of the Art - is a report on the 1973 name-of-site, 
presenting the general interest speeches. It is expected to be ready for dis­
tribution in July. Monograph No. 3, on metrication, edited by Dr. K. Allen 
Neufeld, will not be ready for release until next year. The monographs will be 
free to members. 

A lfllfR fROm. TH£ EDITOR Of monOBRAPH no. 3. 
Dear MCATA member, 

I have been named editor of the Monograph No. 3, to be published by the 
Mathematics Council of The Alberta Teachers' Association. The topic for the 
monograph is metrication. 

The purpose of this letter is to solicit articles for the publication. 
I would like the major emphasis to be on activities which teachers could use with 
students from kindergarten through Grade XII. At the elementary level, there is 
a need for separate sets of activities covering each of the aspects of linear, 
area, capacity, temperature, and mass measurement. At the secondary level, 
separate sets of activities could be devoted to topics such as the measurement of 
electric current, substance, luminous intensity, plane and solid angles. 

It would also be desirable to have several articles on broader themes 
such as history, scope and sequence, societal implications, interrelationships 
among subject areas, and so on. 

If you are interested in submitting an article for this monograph, please 
let me know by July 15. Tell me your proposed topic and I will let you know if 
several others have decided to cover the same subject of metrication. 

Manuscripts must be in my hands by September l, 1974. They should be 
typed (double-space) and appropriately referenced; 

I look forward to hear of your interest in this project. My address is: 

Dr. Allen Neufeld 
Associate Professor 
Department of Elementary Education 
University of Alberta 
Edmonton, Alberta T6G 2G5 

OOPS! 
An oversight in our DeZta-K issue No. 2 released in February resulted in 

our omitting to mention Art Jorgensen, principal of Jubilee High School in Edson, 
as the reviewer of the books in that issue. Our apologies are extended for this 
oversight. 
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